OCEANOGRAPHIC ENVIRONMENTAL RESEARCH SOCIETY

June 1, 2025

Stephane Cyr
Chief Administrative Officer
Municipality of Clare, Nova Scotia

Hi Stephane

I would to thank the Clare Municipal Council for its financial assistance in publishing our
2 children activity booklets (French version). These 2 activity booklets will be handed out (free
of charge) at any of the public events that our group will be participating in throughout the Clare
region. It is hoped that this small educational step will help create a future generation that will
protect and care for our lovely coastline and marine environment.

Please find enclosed a voided check and a copy of the paid supplier invoice. I have also
enclosed some copies of the booklets for the Council to look at and if interested, copies can be
provided to be handed out to the public at the municipal building.

We are very pleased to be participating with the Municipality and look forward to future
collaborations.

Michael Belanger
Director of Operations
Oceanographic Environmental Research Society (OERS)

12 Burton Avenue, Barrie, Ontario, Canada. L4N 2R2



